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Dates for your Diary 

 

Year 6 trip to Level—12th June  
 

Year 4 trip to Blackpool Zoo—12th 
June  

 

Summer craft workshop for 
parents—19th June  

 

Year 3 trip to Mrs. Dowson’s 
Farm—26th June  

 

Sustainability conference at Ewood 
Park—27th June 

 

Year 1 trip to Lytham St Anne’s—
4th July  

 

Summer Fair—9th July 
 

Close for Summer—2.15pm on 
Friday 19th July 

Message from Miss Mirza 

I would like to congratulate all our pupils, staff and 
families on another successful half term at 

Deepdale! 

Since the end of the Spring Term we have had; 
Year 4 children performing poetry at Preston North 
End in memory of Arthur Warton, multiple football, 

netball and other competitions, our EYFS poetry 
concert and picnic, Mr Catlow ran the London 

Marathon and Miss Hall got married. Also, 
towards the end of the half term, our fantastic 

Year Six children completed their SATs. I would like 
to commend the Year Six children and staff for 
their effort throughout the year and particularly 

over SATs week.  

As we look forward to Summer 2, which will be 
filled with sports days, trips and leaver’s 

celebrations I would like to thank you for your 
continued support of our school and eagerly await 

what the next 7 weeks has in store for us.  

Miss Mirza   

Headteacher: Miss N Mirza ●  01772 795586 ●   

www.deepdalecommunityprimary.co.uk ●  parents@deepdale.lancs.sch.uk  ●  

@DeepdalePrimary ●  



Attendance Last Week  
 

1st— Robots 100% 

2nd—Astronauts 99.1% 

3rd— Lions 98.3% 
 

Most improved: Sharks  

100% attendance  

53 children in school have 100% 
attendance, this means that they have 
not missed any school time since 1st 

September 2024. How close to 100% 
can you get before the end of the 

year?  

Half Term Intensive Swimming Lessons @ Fulwood Leisure 
Centre 

Help your child progress in the half term Holidays at Better Fulwood 
Leisure Centre with our INTENSIVE SWIMMING LESSON PROGRAMME. 
Foundation, Water Safety and Development Lessons are available from 
Monday 27th – Friday 31st May 2024 priced at £30 for five 30 minute 

lessons. 

Please visit our website or speak to a member of staff for further details. 
https://www.better.org.uk/what-we-offer/lessons-and-courses/swimming 

Arts & Crafts Holiday Club 

Lancashire Creative Club based at The McMullen 
Centre at Fulwood and Cadley School, are running a 

Arts & Crafts Holiday Club for May half term on 
Tuesday 28th, Wednesday 29th and Thursday 30th 
May. Sessions are: 9am – 5pm £25 (£20 for sibling) 

Morning or afternoon sessions £12. 

Sessions are bookable on line at: www.bookaby.me/lancashirecreativeclub 

Enquiries to lancashirecreativeclub@outlook.com or call 07846727060. 

https://www.better.org.uk/what-we-offer/lessons-and-courses/swimming
http://www.bookaby.me/lancashirecreativeclub
mailto:lancashirecreativeclub@outlook.com


“From the first day of term to the last, the small moments in a school day make a real 
difference to your child.  


